
 

 

July 31, 2018 

Hello SUNYRA Family, 

It is time to start planning for the October 2018 conference!  Our conference will be held October 10th 
through 12th at the Embassy Suites in beautiful Saratoga Springs.   If you joined us at the Embassy 
Suites in October 2016, you will remember what a beautiful venue it is! 

It has been a busy year, and although we just saw each other in June we still have much to discuss.   

The highlights include: 

• Meet the new SUNY Provost, Dr. Tod A. Laursen 
• A cross registration session, with more time allotted to allow a more in depth discussion 
• A pre-conference Excelsior session 
• Dan Knox will join us to provide a SUNY update  
• Registrar Hot Topics – please feel free to share topics you’d like to know more about 
• SUNYRA Business Meeting – it’s time for some new blood on the Executive Board! 

Reservations for the conference can be made immediately. Please review the hotel reservation 
information attached for specific details. Visit http://www.sunyra.com and register today. Conference 
reservation deadline is September 21st and hotel reservation deadline is September 12th.  On 
behalf of the SUNYRA Executive Board, we hope you all can join us at the conference in Saratoga 
Spring, NY.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Amber Stallman  

SUNYRA President  

Director of Financial Aid and Student Records, Binghamton University 


